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Comments – Report from the Saskatoon Municipal Review 
Commission Municipal Elections Committee 
 

Recommendation of the Committee 
1. That the City Solicitor be instructed to redraft Parts I & II of The City of Saskatoon 

Bylaw No. 8491: The Campaign Disclosure and Spending Limits Bylaw, 2006 in 
accordance with the Administration’s recommendations outlined in the report of the 
City Solicitor and City Clerk dated May 22, 2018;  

2. That the Administration conduct a review and update of election sign rules prior to 
the end of 2019; and 

3. That the City Clerk be directed to revise the 2020 Candidate’s Guide to include plain 
language clarification of election sign rules for the 2020 civic election. 

 

 
History 
The Governance and Priorities Committee, at its meeting held on May 22, 2018, 
considered a report from the City Solicitor and City Clerk regarding the above. 
 
The Administration’s recommendations with respect to the mandate, term of office, 
electoral support of the Returning Officer as well as the dedicated lines of 
communication and independent locations were deferred to the June 18, 2018 meeting 
of the Governance and Priorities Committee, with the intent of receiving a report back 
with financial implications. 
 
Attachment 
May 22, 2018 report of the City Solicitor and City Clerk 


